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11th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This term, to conclude our current topic of Vikings, we will be visiting Bishops Wood Field Studies Centre on 
Monday 27th June 2022. 
  
The children will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.30 am to arrive at Bishops Wood at approximately 
10.45am. After completing our activities including visiting a full-scale replica Viking long ship, experiencing 
being in a replica Viking hall, spinning wool and brooch making among many others. We plan to leave 
Bishops Wood at 3pm, aiming to arrive back at school between 4.15pm and 4.30pm. We will send a text out 
to parents to give a more accurate time for collection once we have left the centre. Children will be collected 
from the main school gate at the given time.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day. If your child receives free school meals and you 
would like the school to provide this, please indicate on the slip below when giving consent to attend the 
trip. If you are sending in your own packed lunch, please ensure you do not include any fizzy drinks, energy 
drinks or glass bottles.   
 
Children will need to wear school uniform (school jumper and polo shirt/blouse) for the trip, however due to 
the nature of the experience, your child will be required to attend in comfortable footwear and jogging 
bottoms/leggings – it may be that some of their clothing will become dirty over the course of the day.  
 
The cost of this trip is £23.00 and will need to be paid via ParentPay by Friday 17th June. I hope we can rely 
on parent’s support for this kind of venture, but should sufficient contributions not be received it will be 
necessary, unfortunately, to abandon our plans.  If this were to happen, we will refund any money paid. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Viking Experience at Bishops Wood – 27th June 2022  
 

I/we, parents of ___________________________________________ in class ______________ 
          
        Give permission for my child to travel by coach to attend the Viking Experience to Bishops Wood  
        Will provide my child with a packed lunch for the trip.  
        My child is in receipt of free school meals and so requires a packed lunch from the school kitchen 
 
Signed ______________________________________ Date __________________ 
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